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FREE Overflow Parking Available at Coors Field for  

National Western Stock Show Guests 

Denver, CO - The garage at Coors Field is open for overflow parking during 

the holiday weekend, Jan 16th, 17th, and 18th plus Saturday, Jan 23th.  Parking 

at Coors Field is free and complimentary shuttles will run every 15 to 20 

minutes to and from the Coors Field garage to the National Western 

Complex. Gates to the garage open at 11 a.m. and close when the last car 

leaves.  Directional signage runs along Washington Street, Blake Street and a 

large digital marquee at 27th and Blake Street.  

For more information about parking and tickets to the National Western 

Stock Show, visit nationalwestern.com or call 303-293-5295.  
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